
Introduction of International Student

I participated in an exchange program with the School 

of Veterinary Medicine of Hokkaido University when I 

was a student at Kasetsart University, which led me to 

enroll in Graduate School of Infectious Diseases, 

Hokkaido University. Currently, I am learning the basics 

about the new concept of One Health and the necessary 

skills. My communication skills have improved through 

the planning and organization of student-organized 

academic events, and I am looking forward to 

experiencing the field through overseas training and 

internships in my third year.
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